	


To:   	          Grade 5 Students & Parents
From:  	District Math Office
Date:   	June 10, 2015
Re:  		Summer Math Packet



[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the summer you will be asked to complete a math packet that includes the math skills needed for middle school.  Some of the questions may be challenging so if you struggle with any, please try your best and feel free to use www.learnzillion.com, which offers short instructional videos for each mathematics standard.

	The summer packet can be found on our district website, www.southingtonschools.org


1. From the menu listed above the picture, click on DISTRICT INFORMATION

2. Scroll down the menu to CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

3. On the left hand side – LOOK for 

			K-8 Math
				6-8 Math
					Summer Math

    
Upon returning to school, your teacher will check your packets for completion and count it as your first homework grade.  In order to receive credit you must attempt each problem and show any work needed.  No calculators may be used.  If you have a question or concern about a problem, please note that and it will become a means of review during the first few days of school.  


The goal is for you to have a successful and enjoyable transition into middle school, and to be solid in the math skills you will be building upon throughout the year.  
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